
 

November 15, 2024 

Dear Hotel de L'Eau Vive Owners: 

Enclosed please find the bankruptcy “order setting hearing” notice for HDLV Consolidation, LLC. This is the 

owner of all the deeded-back and foreclosed timeshare interests of Hotel de L‘Eau Vive (HDLV). 

You are receiving this letter because you might be an HDLV timeshare owner. If you recently sold your 

interval, please let us know so that you will be removed from receiving further communications. You are also 

the proper recipient of this notice if there was any kind of mistake in the title process due to the way your deed 

was transferred. 

This hearing is a critical step in the bankruptcy process, which aims to ensure the sale of the HDLV property 

and the equitable distribution of net proceeds among active owners. The bankruptcy process remains under the 

supervision of federal courts to ensure a transparent and fair outcome for all stakeholders. 

As previously mentioned in the letter mailed on August 2024, this bankruptcy case will not impact you 

personally in any way other than the sale of your interest in the HDLV property. It will not affect your credit, 

nor will any money be requested of you or will anything else be asked of you. If you are not an active owner, 

your only burden is some extra paper in your mailbox. If you are an active owner, at the end of the process, you 

will receive your proportional share of the sale proceeds. 

No action is required on your part to advance this process with the court. Lemonjuice Solutions, your current 

management agent, and the bankruptcy attorney both have extensive experience managing this type of process.  

Please keep in mind that we want to minimize the legal fees for this bankruptcy and sale process. Accumulated 

legal fees reduce the overall proceeds available to all owners. Therefore, if you have any questions, please first 

use the contact page of the https://hotel-deleauvive.info web site or call us at 866-834-5444. We will respond 

promptly and you can always contact the attorney with any unresolved questions. The QR code for this contact 

page is at the bottom of this letter. This web site will also be updated with all documents and status. Currently, 

we expect this legal process to take up to one year.  

Sincerely,  

HDLV Management. 
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